
Medford School Board Meeting
December 2023

Medford Elementary – Mr. Carlson

Celebrations/Shout Outs/Notes:
Elementary staff and students have been participating in a “December to Remember” which started on 
the 11th.  Various themed days have been planned for students and staff each day of the week.  Our goal 
is to bring some cheer to the school day and lift people’s spirits as we head into the holiday break!

The elementary performed their winter music concerts the week of the 4th.  Thank you to everyone who 
had a hand in supporting the students and making sure they were prepared.  The concerts were well 
attended, and the students sounded great!

Our 5th graders raised over $800 in support of the giving tree this year!



Senior Care Center:
Grade levels have signed up to prepare different monthly activities for the students to connect with the 
residents.  We will be making Christmas cards, Valentin’s Day cards and making a spring craft just to 
name a few of the activities.

                                 


